
 

Continuing Studies Building Addition 
Open House Information Session 

 
Wednesday, May 21, 2014  

Drop in anytime between 11:30 am – 1:30 pm 
Administrative Services Building Lobby/ASB Boardroom 120 

 
The University of Victoria plans to construct an addition onto the existing Continuing Studies 
building.  The Division of Continuing Studies has been very successful with their English 
Language Centre and this addition will support continued program expansion. 
 

Construction is scheduled to occur between July 2014 and July 2015 
 

To learn more about this project, please drop in to ASB 120  during the above times. 
 

 


